Surender – June 2021 Report

Dear brothers, greetings to the elders and all the members at North beach. I hope that you all are keeping safe.

By the grace of God we all are doing good. Due to COVID We are doing all our services in Zoom .

I am teaching every Wednesday and Friday through virtual meetings. Apart from our local members the other members also attending for these classes.

At present the government has kept a lockdown from 5:pm to 5:00am. I have a special prayer request for one of our faithful preachers wife (sister Puspa) suffering from COVID she is on a ventilator. And some of the brethren are in home isolation.

On attaining 60 years I am retiring on 24/06/2021.kindly up hold me in your prayers,I have lot of work to do for the Lord.

I thank all the members in church for all your prayers and support for me.

Thankfully, In Him Surender yera.